
Dear [Corporate Sponsor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Charity Name], we would like to extend our 

heartfelt gratitude for your generous support of our mission. 

As part of our commitment to enhancing our partnerships and ensuring that our initiatives align 

with the values of our sponsors, we are conducting a feedback survey. Your insights are 

invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share 

your thoughts. 

Survey Link 

Please click the link below to access the survey: 

[Click Here to Take the Survey] 

Your feedback will not only help us improve our programs but also ensure we continue to foster 

meaningful collaborations with esteemed partners like you. 

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Charity Name]  

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

